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Dear Driver & family
We are delighted to announce that K1 Stars will be resuming this weekend!

COURSE 1 & 2 DRIVERS

With 3 exciting lessons remaining, we have scheduled the following dates & times (please arrive 1 hour before
the listed time to get ready):

Lesson 3 - Sunday 7th June - 5pm start for course 1. 6:15pm start for course 2
Lesson 4 - Sunday 14th June - 5pm start for course 1, 6:15pm start for course 2
Lesson 5 - Sunday 21st June - 5pm start for course 1, 6:15pm start for course 2

Given the unfortunate circumstances with regards to the global pandemic, we trust you have been keeping
safe and we are delighted to begin the process of getting back on track!

In order to exercise government guidance, we have introduced some extra measures throughout the venue to
ensure hygiene and social distancing is prioritised.

Upon arrival, signs & barriers will direct you to turn right after the gate office and down towards the owner
driver race control in the paddock.

The paddock has been numbered and bayed to ensure a reasonable distance between yourself and others.
Please pick a bay of your choice to park and then make your way to sign in & collect safety equipment at race
control. All parents/consenting adults will be issued PPE at sign in.

All safety equipment will be cleaned to the highest standard!

With ample room in the pit lane to ensure we follow guidance; we will pick up from where we left off. All staff
will be wearing face masks & gloves.

It is essential that we keep the number of people on site to a minimum, therefore, we feel 1 driver & 1 other
parent/consenting adult is adequate. Whilst we can not enforce this, we ask that you respect this policy.

Whilst some individuals will have their own views on Covid-19 and may be less concerned with the virus than
others, we ask that everyone on site is considerate and respects the social distancing boundaries. We
recommend you wear PPE (unless you are driving). Please feel free to bring your own if you have it.

We look forward to a fantastic K1 Stars session!
Please ensure you remain vigilant throughout your visit. Stay safe!
Kind regards.

Team K1 STARS
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